REPORT 1 - 2022

To: MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

The Planning and Development Committee presents its first report for 2022 and recommends:

PDC-0001-2022

That the presentation from Jason Bevan, Director, Planning Strategies regarding the Housing Market Update be received for information.

PDC-0002-2022

That the report dated December 17, 2021 from the Commissioner of Planning and Building regarding variances to the Sign By-law under File SGNBLD 21-7401 VAR (W1), AMP Energy, 31 Lakeshore Road East, be deferred.